School Messenger
12-5-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· I am so excited to announce that DPES now has a full time Resource Officer.  I am greatly appreciative that Officer Emmanuel has been assigned to our school. 
· The Prattville Junior High School Band will be performing for all of our students this Thursday.  We are looking forward to hearing their Christmas Performance. 
· Parents, a few reminders for you are:
· Carpool Reminders:
· Do not drive off and leave your child in the morning when there is no supervision.
· Do not exit your vehicle during morning carpool. A staff member will help your child.
· Do not walk up to the carpool area in the afternoons to get your child. You must go to the front office.
· Tara Drive Reminders:
· All Tara Drive students must use the crosswalk during morning arrivals and afternoon dismissals. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The only exception to this is the use of the gate.  For those of you who know which gate I am referring to, you must escort your child or children through this gate area yourself.  
· Front of School Reminders:
· You may not drop your child off in the front of the school.  
· All students who are late arrivals must have a parent escort them into the building in order to sign them in.  
· The front parking lot is closed to guest each morning until after 8:00.
· STAR Reading and Math make-up testing will take place this week.  
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. The protocol was amended August 25th and it is located on the home page of our website.  
I hope you all have a wonderful afternoon, a fantastic week and Go Eagles!!

